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SENATE REPUBLICANS URGE GOVERNOR 
TO CALL STATE FINANCE COUNCIL MEETING LATER TODAY

Budget Bill to Reach Governor’s Desk by Noon Today

TOPEKA – Senate President Steve Morris, R-Hugoton, and Senate Majority Leader Derek
Schmidt, R-Independence, issued a statement encouraging Governor Kathleen Sebelius to review
the budget bill that will reach her desk by noon today and to call a State Finance Council
meeting for later in the afternoon to address the state’s budget needs.

In a joint statement, the Senate Republican leaders said:

“We are pleased to announce that the budget-balancing bill will be in the governor’s hands by
noon today.

“The governor’s decision yesterday to cancel the scheduled meeting of the State Finance Council
has caused concern for many Kansans. We encourage her to call a finance council meeting later
today so that taxpayers can get their refunds and state employees can be paid on time.”

The bill passed last week by the Kansas Legislature was expedited through the exacting printing,
enrolling and proofing process to get a copy into the Governor’s hands as soon as possible.
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